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WELCOME TO WEEK 11 OF THE PARENTS NEWSLETTER

December is here bringing with it some very cold weather. We still have many children
coming to school with only a hoodie. Please send the children with a warm waterproof
coat, hats and gloves as it can get very cold out on the playground.
Our Christmas trees start going up around school on Friday and we
have the outdoor tree delivered on Monday. The tree outside school
brings a little bit of festive light on those dark chilly nights. Children
have been looking forward to today, as today marks the start of
Christmas! Our Elf makes their annual comeback bringing a little bit
of mischief and fun.

We will be kicking off our countdown to Christmas on the 7th December with Christmas
Jumper Day! We are asking for a small donation of £1 in cash to wear a festive jumper,
t-shirt or some festive socks, whatever you may have. We would love everyone to wear
something Christmassy for Christmas Jumper Day.

Flu Vaccinations
If your child has not had their flu vaccination, Vaccination UK will be attending on 12th
December for children who have not yet had it. If you filled out a consent form earlier this
year when Vaccination UK attended in September, please DO NOT fill the form in again.
Only those who have not given consent will need to click on the link below. More
information is provided further down in the newsletter. The link will close at midnight on
Sunday 10th December.

https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/cambridgeshire

School Photos
Tempest had an issue sending out the sibling photos with the individual photos and were
therefore sent to the school. Children will have their sibling photo to bring home with them
at the end of the school day. Apologies for the inconvenience.

LOOKING AHEAD
5th Dec - Yr 6 Trip Duxford IWM
7th Dec - Yr 6 Science Workshop
7th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day
7th Dec - Pantomime ‘Sleeping Beauty’
12th Dec - Yr4 Roman Day
12th Dec- Flu vaccination for those who have missed it previously

To avoid children being disappointed and missing out on events, please bear in
mind that payments after the set deadlines on ParentPay will NOT be accepted.

ATTENDANCE

Going to school regularly is
important for your child’s
future.
School starts: 8.45am
School ends: 3.15pm

All pupils are required to be
in school everyday by
8:45am ready to learn.

Parents are
legally
responsible for
making sure that
children go to
school.

SCHOOL DINNERS
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Please check your
ParentPay accounts if you
wish to book a school
dinner for your child. If your
account is in debt you will
not be able to book a lunch
until the account has been
cleared.

Lunch Menu 2023-2024

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1phpY_mlNu36VRhQMhKv4MVH2YniEKA4x/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aehAzaFBlAAoLXPr3nZ7RCCOJHETuV_MChC5_6TF4Bk/edit?usp=share_link
https://www.leightonprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/cambridgeshire


Cold Weather
With the cold weather now
upon us, please remember
to bring in jumpers, coats
and appropriate footwear.

Child Absence
If you child is unwell and
unable to attend school you
will need to telephone the
attendance line 01733
232949 option 1

Wrap Around Care Club
If your child attends the
club and you need to
contact Mrs Rose during the
session please contact her
on the clubs
number -
07541644794
If you are in receipt of any
childcare benefits please
use our registration number
110743 to claim help
towards the payments.

Additional Information for
additional information
about the school please
check out our website or
visit our Facebook page -
Leighton Primary School
Orton Malborne

Updating Contact Details
If you wish to add a contact for your child, you can add this yourself through the Arbor Parent Portal
App.
Alternatively you can email officeadmin@leightonprimary.net with the child’s name, year and class
and the details of the contact collecting them including full name, age and contact number. Without
these details, your child will not be released. In emergencies please call the office on 01733 232949.

Please note office hours are between 8.30- 15.30

https://www.leightonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:officeadmin@leightonprimary.net


On 7th December, Outside the Box Productions are coming to the school to perform this year’s pantomime ‘Sleeping
Beauty’. We are really excited to watch the performance and hope the children enjoy it too!

If your child is in receipt of Free School
Meals your child will likely be entitled to a
place at one of the HAF clubs held across
the city. Premier sports will be holding a
HAF club at Leighton Primary School
during the Christmas Break.

If you would like to book a place/places
at the Leighton HAF for you child/children please follow the
link below. Spaces are limited so please book as soon as
possible.

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/
8622-865784/

If you are unable to gain a place at this HAF club or would like
to see what other HAF clubs are available across the city
please visit:

https://fis.peterborough.gov.uk/kb5/peterborough/directory/f
amily.page?familychannel=2-8

Year 4 Parent Cafe Multiplication Mayhem

We had a huge turn out from parents, which was great
to see. We spoke about the Yr 4 MTC in June and the
importance of times table practice using TT rockstars.
We spoke about our daily practice using flash cards
and tests and also set the task for parents to answer 90
questions in 5 minutes. We played games including a
scavenger hunt and snakes and ladders and sent
parents home with ideas to keep the learning fun by
playing songs and online games.

Thank you so much for coming.
The children had so much fun
having you here.

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/8622-865784/
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/8622-865784/
https://fis.peterborough.gov.uk/kb5/peterborough/directory/family.page?familychannel=2-8
https://fis.peterborough.gov.uk/kb5/peterborough/directory/family.page?familychannel=2-8


Safeguarding
Please remember to sign up to the National Online Safety page to be
able to find more factsheets like these to help keep your children safe
online. If you download the National Online Safety app on your mobile
phones or ipads/tablets then create an account adding Leighton
Primary School in the relevant section.

A free online safety guide looking at The Online Safety Act

After a lengthy gestation period, the UK Government’s wide-ranging
changes to the legislation around digital safeguarding have become
enshrined in law as the Online Safety Act. The first of its kind in Britain, the
act aims to improve protection for children online and clamp down on
illegal material. Regulated by Ofcom, it will primarily impact social media
platforms and companies which host user-generated content.

The new legislation, however, also carries implications for schools and
their staff. Although further developments are expected, our
#WakeUpWednesday guide summarises the main points of the act that
schools need to be aware of so far – outlining some specific areas that
the new laws address and what effect, in practical terms, this will have
on education providers.

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/online-safety-act?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/online-safety-act?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday


MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

SCHOOL CLUBS
WEEKLY DIARY

YDP - Football KS1
ONLY

YDP- Dodgeball

Cookery Club

YDP- Boxercise

Mrs Haley- Lego club

YDP Gymnastics YDP Football KS2
ONLY


